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Department of Technology Services 
 

HELP DESK TICKET SYSTEM  
 

Welcome to the new EBR Schools IT Help Desk! 

 

The Department of Technology Services has implemented a new Help 

Desk Ticket System and requires your adherence to the updated 

submission request policies. Please review the aforementioned below: 

1. All technology requests should be made using the provided links: 

www.myschoolbuilding.com or http://helpdesk.ebrschools.org. 

2. To submit an IT Request, users will register with their EBR email 

address. Please be sure to include your personal contact 

information (email and phone number) in the help desk ticket 

description.  

3. To complete each IT Request, users must provide all required 

information, which is indicated with a red check mark. 

4. Multiple requests may not be submitted within the same help desk 

ticket. Please submit a separate request for each issue. 

5. All users MUST submit their own Help Desk tickets. This will ensure 

that each user receives the proper status updates. Tickets 

submitted by requesters other than the user in need of service will 

be DECLINED. 

6. The submittal password for every request is: education. 

In efforts to improve the communication with the Department of 

Technology Services and provide efficient service, we ask that all users 

adhere to these policies. 

 

 

EBR Schools IT Help Desk 

Submission Screenshot 

 

After visiting 

http://helpdesk.ebrschools.org 

and entering your provided 

EBR email address, your screen 

should resemble the image 

above. Please click on the 

image to view the Quick 
Reference Sheet. 

http://www.myschoolbuilding.com/
http://helpdesk.ebrschools.org/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B4nzXi8vAzCOX1dxQlhxdEhmakk/view
http://helpdesk.ebrschools.org/

